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NOTE TO EDITORS: NRC 2007 BUDGET BRIEFING

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission will hold a budget briefing by conference call on Feb. 6
for reporters interested in more details about the agency’s proposed 2007 budget. NRC Deputy Chief
Financial Officer Peter Rabideau will be available through the conference call to answer questions.
Details of the budget will be released earlier that day, and an executive summary of the budget will also
be available on the Web, at www.nrc.gov . 

The call will be open to reporters from 2 to 3 p.m. Reporters can call 301-231-5539 or 800-638-
8081. The passcode is 1240.
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